
Instructions and rules of conduct to be observed during graduation sessions  

Department of Agricultural and Food sciences, Bologna campus 

 

Both for students and families, and for the University, the final degree examination represents a moment of 

great value. To safeguard this value, friends and families of graduate students are invited to abide by specific 

rules of conduct, guaranteeing the dignity and decorum of the University, and avoiding damaging people and 

things. 

Please note that there is a free car park inside the Campus, in Viale Fanin, 40-50: it is necessary to park only 

in the provided spaces, and absolutely not in second row, in order to allow access to emergency vehicles 

(e.g., ambulance, fire brigade, police). On the other hand, parking in Viale Fanin is absolutely not permitted, 

as the road is run by fast-speeding lorries entering and leaving CAAB. 

WARNING: The gates of the Campus close automatically at 8 p.m., with no possibility ever to recover cars 

that might remained parked in: it is therefore necessary to leave the building by 8 p.m. 

Newly graduates and their guests are requested to: not throwing items that may damage or dirt indoor and 

outdoor spaces; abandoning waste of any kind in the Department and in adjacent areas (please use the 

provided containers for separate waste collection instead); posting posters of any kind on windows and trees; 

making noise, shouting, and other kinds of behaviour inappropriate to the regular institutional activities 

taking place in the University, and which may bother those who are carrying out regular scientific, teaching 

and administrative activities; using smoking and pyrotechnic materials, or other materials potentially harmful 

to people’s safety; staying in emergency routes (e.g., stairways corridors, emergency exits); bringing in 

animals, including small ones. 

It is not advisable to use plastic, non-biodegradable confetti. 

The classrooms where the graduation sessions are held must be left immediately after proclamation. 

Please note that, in the event of disturbance, the President of the Degree Committee is authorised to suspend 

the session. 

For celebrations, tables will be placed in a particular part of the lawn (the one next to the entrance on Viale 

Fanin) for the use of graduates. It is strictly forbidden to move tables and benches from their positions. 

Should celebrations result in criminal behavior, damage or defacement, theft, harassment, the University will 

report those responsible to the to the judicial authorities, for the imposition of penalties. In the event of 

damage, the University shall take the appropriate measures against those responsible, in order to protect its 

assets and safety; please note that the Campus is under video surveillance.  

The ascertainment of violation of the above provisions is entrusted to the custodian, the security personnel, 

and the concierge personnel. 

Thank you for your cooperation.  

The Direction of the Department of Agricultural and Food sciences 

 


